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23rd March 2021 

 
Celebrating Autism Awareness Day 

 
Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 
 
The week beginning Monday 29th March is Autism Awareness Week 
and we are celebrating World Autism Awareness Day at Gig Mill Primary 
School on Monday 29th March.  
 
On Monday we would like the children to wear one item of clothes that is 
different to their normal school uniform e.g. a red shirt, a coloured bow 
tie, a blue jumper, different socks etc., but the rest of the school uniform 
must be normal uniform; this is to illustrate that we are all unique. 
 
During this special day the children will be learning more about autism.  
 
We look forward to celebrating this special event with you. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs A. Suchomski  Mrs J. Jackson 
Assistant Head Teacher Teacher in Charge – ASD Base 
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